Notice
  Meeting of Board Members

On Friday, May 13th the Stanfold Town Board will meet for the purpose of interviewing candidates for the position of Road Patrolman at 4pm.  

On Tuesday, May 17th at 6pm the Board will meet to interview additional candidates.  

On Saturday, May 21st at approximately 9am the Board will continue interviews if needed.  

Posted on 5/12/22

Kristen Foust, Clerk


